
 

6858 Swinnea Road, Bldg 2 | Southaven, MS 38671 | 662.510.5544 (Office) | 662.410.5471 (Fax) 

 
 

 

Update 2 to COVID-19 Prevention:  Effective Immediately 
  

 
Dear Residents, Resident Families, Guests/Visitors, Vendors and Staff: 

  

Following new requests from the Centers of Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) and some state officials, 

we are revising our communal (group) dining and activity programs for a minimum of the next 30-days. 

 

1)  Our community dining rooms and activity areas will be reset so that tables are kept at least 6-feet apart 

from each table with maximum seating of two (2) chairs per table. 

 

2)  Group activities maybe limited and/or revised per community. 

 

3)  Meals will be delivered to any resident that has symptoms of COVID-19. 

 

4)  Tours will continue, but must be pre-scheduled and approved by the community’s Executive Director.  

Anyone touring the community must adhere to our pre-screening procedures.   

 

5)  New admissions/move-ins will continue, but must adhere to our pre-screening procedures.   

  

6)  Community staff will offer ALF residents hydration at the minimum 2-hour checks and will offer ILF at 

their AM check and PM check.   

 

 


